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Under the provisions of section 6(h)(3) of Chapter 115 of the Acts of 2020, ballots 
returned by mail for the State election on November 3, 2020 may be received up to 
5 p.m. on Friday, November 6, 2020 if postmarked by November 3, 2020. 

The Town of Ayer will be hand counting ballots at a session being held in the 
Select Board Meeting Room on the 1st floor of Town Hall on Monday, November 
16th, 2020 at 1 0:00am. 

Citizens are welcome to observe the hand count of these ballots on November 16th 

at 1 0:00am; all work will be completed in the Select Board Meeting Room on the 
1st floor of Town Hall. An observation area will be available. Please understand 
that we will need to limit the number of observers due to space considerations and 
to allow for adequate social distancing. Please email clerk@ayer.ma.us if you 
intend to observe and we can assure there is enough room. 

No other Town business for the Town Clerk's office may be conducted during this 
time. 


